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Keep mail in voting!! We've been doing this for years and years. There is no evidence 

of widespread voter fraud in Oregon.  

Even the Heritage Foundation (gag me with a spoon) shows that this form of voting is 

safe and secure.  

Yes to keeping mail in voting and no to in person only.  

People have jobs and families. Rural communities, seniors and disabled people rely 

on mail in voting.  


